
Dear Brooke Grove Families,  

We have had a busy and exciting last two weeks with the completion of MCAP, our PTA Color 
Run/Spring Picnic, and Field Day for all students. Thank you to all of our families for your continued 
support of all of our school programs. Please see the attached newsletter for pictures from some events 
and other news, information, and updates, notably a community event to honor our retirees and an 
invitation to our valued volunteers! 

I hope you all have a restful and relaxing weekend and that we all take a moment on this Memorial Day 
to honor and remember our military veterans who gave their lives for us.  

Warmly, 

Jolynn Tarwater, Principal 

 
 
Attachments: 

messages/attachments/349c541346ccc5f970c6777f883c99f4/5-26-23.pdf (6.5 MB) 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fpt04-1%2Fmessages%2Fattachments%2F349c541346ccc5f970c6777f883c99f4%2F5-26-23.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Ctammy_hertel%40mcpsmd.org%7C9fe051cbb977473f24f608db5e2fa053%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638207330863101026%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=llwyIuKFALguLHjLrlOfHFF0izPvt%2FmP%2Bzzinvd0XmQ%3D&reserved=0

